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VOTE NO ON SB1030!!!! 

 

My mom’s health was affected by a flu vaccine 18 months ago in assisted living. She 

was struggling with dementia so when the nurse approached her about taking the flu 

vaccine, she said yes when she would have refused it before. She ceased eating and 

drinking very little for the next nine days and was placed on hospice. Then she was 

confused what had happened and started eating again but was weakened and not 

able to get out of bed on her own for the next 15 months.  

 

Family was uninformed about the vaccine for months after.  

 

Now this bill is recommending MANDATORY VACCINES!?!  Again is the intent to 

eliminate the elderly? And for what? Make more money for Pharma?  

 

STOP WITH THE GOVERNMENT OVERREACH!!!!!  

 

Informed consent is a human right.  


